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March 13, 2025 
 
Pat Zenner 
Planning Department Manager 
701 E. Broadway 
Columbia, MO  65205 
 
Mr. Zenner: 
 
On behalf of my client, P1316, LLC, I would like to take this opportunity to request the 
tabling of Case #92-2025 at the upcoming Planning and Zoning Commission meeting 
on March 20, 2025.  The above case pertains to the PD Development Plan for the 
Discovery Apartment project located within the Discovery development.   
 
Due to an outstanding item, this request is being made to allow for more time to 
resolve the issue before being heard before P&Z.  We would like to request this case 
be tabled until the April 24, 2025 Planning and Zoning Meeting.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 

 
Tim Crockett, PE 
 


